
Dates for the 
diary 
 

Winter concert 11th –
starting at 6p.m 
tickets are available 
from the office.  

13th Christmas dinner 
day. (Christmas 
jumpers can be worn)  

Nursery Nativity 
(9:30) 

 

14th KS1 Nativity 
(9:30) 

 

15th KS1 Nativity 

(2:30)  

 

19th FS2 Nativity 
(2:30) 

 

20th Church (KS1 and 
KS2) 

 

21st School closes at 2 
p.m. for 
Christmas...Merry 
Christmas everyone.  

Tankersley St 
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Dear Families 

 

Yet again, another 
busy busy week here 
at Tankersley. I would 
like to thank everyone 
who came and 
supported our 
Christmas fair, with 
the money raised, we 
are going to be able to 

purchase more equipment for the playground, sensory lights 
for our conservatory area and put some money away to go 
towards our fake grass area.   

The fair was a great success, and it was lovely to see so many 
of you.  The children got a great deal of pride looking at the 
items that they had made.  I would also like to thank Mr. T, 
for all the effort that he put into the Y5 biscuits, this was his 
first ever bake 😊.  The staff worked hard, and I would also 
like to our fabulous office team, who organised the event so 
well.  Thank you, Mrs. Snowball and Mrs. Howe.  

It was Christmas jumper day on Thursday. We have so far 
raised £144 to save the children, if you haven’t managed to 
donate, and would still like to, here is the link.  
https://www.justgiving.com/page/tankersley-st-peters-
primary-school-
1701274286113?utm_campaign=lc_frp_share_transaction_fu
ndraiser_page_launched&utm_content=6af3109f-5c65-416f-
8fc0-
062c1d79e06d&utm_medium=email&utm_source=postoffice
&utm_term=1701275513594 All the money goes to save the 
children. 



(Non-uniform) 

 

School re-opens for 
the New Year on the 
8th of Jan.  

 

17.1.24 

Doctor bike in school.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

We all attended the pantomime this week, it was brilliant fun, 
even though we did get squirted with a water pistol! It was 
great to see the children really enjoying the performance, 
whilst eating a lot of sweets.  

We have had a new wall art installation in the hall, this is to 
celebrate all the 6 world religions.  We think that it looks 
great.   

 

If you do change your mobile number or email address, please 
do inform the office, so that we can keep you updated.  

ATTENDANCE 

The national attendance figure is 97%. 

Weekly 
attendance 
figure 

Sessions lost 
this week 

Authorised 
absences 

Unauthorised 
Absences 

95% 87 80 sessions 7 sessions 
 

 

Mrs. Harrison 



 


